
Hello, 
 
I would like to give a delegation via computer, regarding the request by the reptile zoo called Reptilia to 
seek an exemption to the London Animal Control bylaw. 
 
Please confirm at your earliest convenience that you received my request. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Julie Woodyer 
Campaigns Director 
Zoocheck 


